Seic

Ref:Secy/NSE/D144 24" September 2019

The Manager

Listing Department

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, G-1, Block G

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)
Mumbai 400 051.

Dear Sir,

Sub:  Plant shut down — Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015

We wish to inform that the Company’s Plants have been shut down in the
forenoon today due to urgent need to replace a critical equipment (Urea
Reactor) and to attend to essential shut down and maintenance jobs.

The duration of shutdown is expected to be thirty days and we shall keep the
Stock Exchange informed as soon as the Plants are restarted.

Thanking You

Yours faithfully,
For Southern Petrochemical
Industries Corporation Ltd.,

M B Ganesh
Secretary
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